
 

 
 

21 June 2017 
 
 
Parents Carers of Year 4 and Year 5 Pupils 
Littledean Primary School 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
Re: Year 4 and Year 5 visit to Forest High School – 29th June 2017 
 
We have made arrangements with Littledean C of E Primary School for your child/children 
to take part in a special morning of STEM (Science, Technology and Maths) activities on 
Thursday 29th June 2017 at The Forest High School with pupils from other local primary 
schools.  
 
We have booked transport by coach from the Littledean School to arrive at Forest High for 
9.40am and return them at 12.30pm in time for their lunch break. 
 
We will provide refreshments at break-time.  
 
We very much look forward to meeting your child/children on this day and hope that the 
morning will be a memorable one for them.  
 
Should you have any concerns please speak with Miss May or Mrs McGoldrick. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Paul Holroyd 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 


